
 

U I N T A H  H I G H L A N D S  I M P R O V E M E N T  D I S T R I C T  

2 4 0 1  E A S T  6 1 7 5  S O U T H ,  O G D E N ,  U T   8 4 4 0 3  

PHONE: 801-476-0945     *     FAX: 801-476-2012 

office@uintah-highlands.com 

 

Dear Customer:        

 

Welcome to Uintah Highlands Improvement District.  We are here to serve you.  Following is some 

information that will be helpful to you.   

Your residence is located within UINTAH HIGHLANDS IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT.  This means you are not 

within the boundaries of Ogden City or South Ogden City but are in the unincorporated area of Weber 

County.   If you are requesting services for garbage or emergency etc., make sure you tell them you are in 

UNINCORPORATED WEBER COUNTY. 

 UINTAH HIGHLANDS provides your culinary water and sanitary sewer services.  You can reach us at 801-

476-0945.  Our office is located at 2401 E. 6175 S.  Office hours are 8:00 am to 5:00 pm  -  Mon thru 

Thurs and 8:00 am to 4:00 pm Friday.  For a culinary water or sanitary sewer emergency after hours, 

call 801-389-3807.  

 Your SECONDARY WATER is provided by WEBER BASIN WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT at  801-771-1677. 

 You are billed for your secondary water on your property tax notice, annually.  

 GARBAGE service, as of April 1, 2020, is a separate service regulated by Weber County 801-399-8803 

with service provided by REPUBLIC SERVICES at  801-392-4915.  You will be billed quarterly for this 

service.               (Make sure you tell them you are located in Unincorporated Weber County.) 

 WEBER COUNTY provides road maintenance, snow removal, storm drain, animal control, fire and police 

protection. 

Animal Services   801-399-8244 

Weber County Roads  801-399-8440 

Weber County Storm Drain 801-399-8374 

Weber County Fire District 801-479-6150 Main 801-782-3582  

Weber County Sheriff-Dispatch 801-778-6602 

Emergency          911 

 

Enclosed is an application for service for Uintah Highlands.  Please complete the application and 

return in the envelope provided.   

We must have a current application on file for each customer.   

Call the office if you have any questions.  

  

Respectfully, 

Uintah Highlands Office Staff 

 


